
 

We understand the challenges Rural and Community Hospitals face when it 
comes to long-term commitments from Physicians and Providers. 
Compensation plays a key role in Recruitment, Retention and Compliance. 
The Department of Justice (DOJ) continues to issue millions of dollars in 
fines and penalties due to improper Compensation Arrangements, so 
hospitals are required to have current Fair Market Value (FMV) 
Compensation Letters on file. Excessive Compensation Arrangements 
violate the Anti-Kickback Statute, Stark Law and False Claims Act, so we 
make sure you and your staff are protected.  

Peak Performance Physicians is the preferred resource for FMV 
Compensation Opinion Letters for TORCH member hospitals. We provide 
the most current data to ensure evaluation of your Physicians and Providers 
is done fairly, accurately, and that compensation is in accordance with the 
National and Regional regulations. Peak Performance Physicians is one of 
only thirty (30) companies Endorsed by the Board of TORCH Management 
Services, Inc. (TMSI). 

Please contact me directly regarding your FMV Compensation Opinion 
Letter requirements.  

 

Chance W. McDaniel, CPCO 

President/CEO 
Peak Performance Physicians, LLC 

Mobile: 702-688-0995 
Email: info@peakphys.com 

www.peakphys.com 
 

 
 

                            



 


